
Clayton Elementary  
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

December 7, 2020 
 

Attendees: Laura, Dani, Mina, Lauretta, Jessica, Kim, Jodie, Tiffany, Jessie, Frankie, 

Quennie  
 

1.0 WELCOME & CALL TO ORDER 645pm 

 

2.0 ADOPTION OF AGENDA 

 
3.0 REPORTS 

 3.1 Principal’s Report - Attached Principal’s Report. 

 Key points: 

● Trusted Adult Sway- great opportunity to learn more about our amazing staff and 

to help kids get to know their trusted adult better. 
● Food Drive is going very well- already filled 27 boxes. 

● Leadership group is doing great work. The kids loved their lunch and playground 

time. Lauretta to share with older grade teachers that the kids really had fun on the 

playground and maybe seek opportunities for them to be allowed to play on 
playground again. 

● Spirit week next week! Check out the dates and themes. 

● Christmas concert will be no singing, all musical instruments. Ms. Stegger to share 

video link with parents. 

● Virtual links of school events is helping more parents stay connected and involved 
this year. Might be something school will keep incorporated for future years. 

● GLOW event doesn’t need any more donations. Thank you very much for the 

amazing items donated and lent to the project.  

● Pancake Breakfast will not be happening. Absolutely no food allowed. Even 

pre-packaged food must only be brought in by the teacher in order to adhere 

to the COVID protocol. 

 

 3.2 Treasurer’s Report - attached Treasurer’s Report.  

 

4.0 NEW BUSINESS 
 4.1 Fundraisers went very well. Considering a second spirit wear event in the 

new year as staff and students have expressed that they’d like to buy. Thank you Clayton 

community on supporting the fundraisers! 

 

Virtual bottle drive- on hold for now. Laura will look into a contactless drop off option.   
 

             



5.0 OPEN FORUM 

● Grade 6 immunizations not scheduled yet. Likely still happening, but waiting for 
dates and updates. LF will keep grade 6 parents informed. 

● Regents Road opening delayed to September 2022. LF believes that Clayton staff 

will move over to Regents Road with the student body. Use of the current Clayton 

Elementary School not confirmed at this time. 

● Next meeting January 2020. Date TBD. 
 

 

6.0 ADJOURNMENT 7:21 pm 

 


